RESIDENTS PETETION FOR THE RESURFACING AND PROVISION OF
TRAFFIC CALMING SOLUTIONS FOR THE HEIGHTS-NORTHOLT

STATEMENT OF NEED

The Heights, Northolt which is approx 700 meters long, links Dabbs Hill and Petts Hill.
This road is exclusively residential, consisting of primarily owner occupied semi-
dethatched housing.

The road is subject to heavy traffic during peak periods including large commercial
vehicles or used as a “rat run” to by-pass Petts Hill roundabout.

This road has not been resurfaced in over 25 year and is littered with patchwork
repairs of varying quality after weather damage or by the utility companies.

As a consequence noise from vehicles hitting lumps on the undulated surface which is
amplified at night has become unacceptable.

In addition numerous anecdotal reports of accidents and near misses have occurred
as a result of vehicles travelling at inappropriate speeds has raised safety concerns.

We the undersigned wish to express our concern regarding the road surface
and usage in The Heights and urge/demand the Council carry out total
resurfacing with traffic calming solutions as a matter of urgency.
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